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November 26, 2013

The Public Utilities Board of Manitoba

Attention; Mr. Hollis Singh, Executive Director and Board Secretary
400 — 330 Portage Avenue

Winnipeg, MB R3C 0C4

Dear Mr. Singh:
Re: Public Utilities Board's Needs For and Alternatives To review of Manitoba
Hydro's proposed preferred development plan

As per arrangements previously agreed to by CAC MB, Manitoba Hydro and the PUB,
please find attached the supplemental second round information requests of CAC MB.

Should any difficulties arise with regard to these information requests please feel free
to contact me directly at (204) 985-5241.

Thank you for your consideration of these information requests.

Yourg truly,

MEGHAN MENZIES
MM/sk
cc. CAC Manitoba

Interveners
Manitoba Hydro




